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Providing Opportunities for Young People 
 

It has been a busy time for the Navy Training Corps' cadets from TS Bulldog, based at the 
Kingsway Community Centre. As well as taking part in the annual Water Bourne Weekend at 
Waterland cadets they have been sailing at Croft Farm in Tewkesbury and later this month they 
will be hosting the annual Trafalgar Day Parade. 
 

Twelve cadets from TS Bulldog joined almost fifty cadets from other units for the water borne 
adventure. The cadets camped at the site and took part in canoeing, kayaking, wind surfing and 
sailing as well as making and then racing their own rafts. The cadets used a variety of nautical 
skills, not least their abilities with ropes and knots to make sure that their rafts both floated and 
stayed together. 
 

   
 
As well as water borne activities the cadets take part in a variety of activities such as field craft, 
cooking, seamanship, target shooting, parades, and first aid. 
 
We take cadets from 8 to 18 years of age. 
 
The unit meets at Kingsway Community Centre on Monday nights between 1845 and 2100. 
 
Are you able to help provide young people with challenging and exciting opportunities?  
 

TS Bulldog is looking for adult helpers. 
 

You do not need any previous service or cadet experience.  
You will be involved in helping shape the young leaders of tomorrow.  
You will get training to help you assist the cadets fulfilling their potential. 
You do not need any special equipment to join. It is up to you whether you want to be a uniformed 
or “civilian” instructor. 
 

For more information please contact Eric Moore on 0771 2468739. 
 

The Navy Training Corps is a registered youth charity, Reg. No. 1137629. 
Visit www.NavyTrainingCorps.org  
 


